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August 12, 1985 

Mr. Russe l l Reig 
4003 26th Stree t 
Molina, IL 61265 

Dear Mr Reig, 

Just one word to let you know that I was very 
pleased to meet you, and your wife, at Seattle, and 
that I am very proud to hold the HPD Travel Film 
Award "sponsored by Russell and Haurine Reig." 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

(M^A^< 

attr 


